
From:
To: Edward Anderson
Subject: RE: WSCC/041/23 Worthing Fire Station EOT
Date: 08 January 2024 13:14:40

**EXTERNAL**

Hi Edward,
 
My client has confirmed that the new driveway (parking spaces) will not involve the removal of
any trees. My client has also advised they had been planning on a 6ft/1.8m close boarded fence
to enclose the parking area.
 

I agree to the extension of time until the end of the week, 12th January 2024, to allow time for
report sign off and the decision to be issued.
 
Kind regards,
 
Becky Tier
 
 

From: Edward Anderson <Edward.Anderson@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 11:33 AM
To: Rebecca Tier 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] WSCC/041/23 Worthing Fire Station EOT
 
Good morning Rebecca,
 
Following prior discussion, please could you confirm by way of response to this email that you

agree to an extension of time to the determination date of this application to the 12th of
January, 2024.
 
Many thanks,
 
Edward Anderson
Planner, County Planning, Planning Services
West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex,
PO19 1RQ
Internal: 28879| External: 0330 222 8879  | E-mail: Edward.Anderson@westsussex.gov.uk
|Web: www.westsussex.gov.uk
 

LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the persons addressed.
If it has come to you in error please reply to advise us but you should not read it, copy it, show it
to anyone else nor make any other use of its content. West Sussex County Council takes steps to
ensure emails and attachments are virus-free but you should carry out your own checks before






